Dear Colleague

Carisbrooke College and Medina College are consulting on their updated admissions policies. The governing body would be grateful if you could include the following notice in your newsletter.

Many thanks, Emma Shambrook, Clerk to the Governing Body for Carisbrooke College and Medina College

Carisbrooke College and Medina College
In accordance to 15(b) of the Schools Admissions Code the Governing Body of the Island Innovation Federation are consulting on the Admissions Arrangements for September 2019. As the admissions authority the governing body has amended the policy to include an additional admissions criterion to be used if there are more applications than there are available places. The additional criterion gives priority to children of staff who have (1) been employed at the school for two or more years at the time at which the application for admission to the school is made, or (2) have been recruited to fill a vacant post for which there is a demonstrable skill shortage.

The policies can be viewed on the websites for Carisbrooke College and Medina College. Comments on the proposed admissions arrangements should be sent to admissions.consultation@iif.org.uk. Consultation closes on 8th December 2017.
Best wishes
Raquel
Raquel Adams
Senior Business Services Officer (Admissions and Transport)
Directorate for Children's Services / Isle of Wight Council / County Hall / High Street / Newport / Isle of Wight / PO30 1UD
Telephone: 821000 ext. 16269
Website: iwight.com/schooladmissions 
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